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- LEGACY PUBLIC SCH

Date: June 8,2018

SPRING CONCERT

Music in the Air

Monday, June 25th

Grades 1-5 --from 11:20am
-12:40pm in our gymnasium

e

EBULLETIN:

Principal: Shelley Jones Vice Principal: Leeanne Hoover-Joy
School Email: legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca Phone: 905-472-4764

Volunteer Appreciation Tea GRADE 8 GRADUATION

THANK-YOU PARENTS

We wish to extend a huge thank you
to all the volunteers who have given
a helping hand to Legacy Public
School. We are grateful for your
time and kindness. To show our
appreciation, we would like to invite

all those who have volunteered this . ,
school year to a Volunteer Legacy Public School's 2018

Appreciation Coffee and Tea graduates will celebrate their
Reception. Please join us on accomplishments and reflect on

Thursday, June 14th from 10:40 a.m. | LT UE 8 o C 970
to 11:30 a.m. in the library. Wednesday June 27th from 7:00
pm-10:30 pm.

Specific information will be
coming out to parents and
students next week.

KEY DATES

June 11th: Area Track and Field Please check our Calendar at:

http://bit.ly/2DdPcal
June 12th: Outdoor Concert (Grades 4-8)

June 14th: TV. Spirit Day
June 14th: Volunteer Appreciation Tea 4 '

June 15th: EID-UL-FITR \



mailto:legacy.ps@yrdsb.ca
http://bit.ly/2DdPcaJ
http://bit.ly/2DdPcaJ

SCHOOL COUNCIL

Our last School
Council Meeting is
on Monday June
18th. Please join us

in the school library
from 7:00-8:30 pm.

All schools in the York Region District School Board
are committed to improving student achievement and
well-being.

On Thursday, June 28, 2018, an early release day will
take place to allow elementary teachers and support
staff to take part in meetings during the afternoon of
that day. These meetings will allow for school staff to
engage in culminating activities regarding the review
and revision of the School’s Improvement Plan as well
as year-end and transition activities that support
student success.

As has been our practice in the past, students will
attend school during the morning of Thursday, June
28, 2018 only. Students will be dismissed early that

day at 12:00 pm.

Arrangements will be made to ensure that students
who are normally bused to and from school will
receive transportation at this time. Parents/guardians
whose children attend after school child care should
make appropriate arrangements to address this
change in schedule.

Please contact our school office for further questions

GIRLS CAN RUN

Some of our Legacy Girls Can
Run group participated in the
Unionville Festival Funky 5K Run
on the weekend.

Parents and students enjoyed the
day and a big congratulations to
all our runners who finished the
race in under 40 minutes.

WAY TO GO!!



Legacy Public School presents

Music in the Air

Featuring students in grades 4 to 8

Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at 6:30 pm

In the outdoor classroom at 61 Russell Jarvis Drive

$5.00 / ticket
(Rain date: Wednesday, June 13)

We want to make sure that everyone is invited to this community
event to see and hear Grades 4-8 share their music with us. Tickets
are $5 and available on School Cash on line. There will be great door

prizes.

Bring along your lawn chair and join
us by the outdoor classroom.



